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17th June 2024  
  
Dear Families,   
 
Year 1 and Year 2 Trip to Haldon Forest on Friday 28th June 
 
This term’s learning in Science has been focused around Plants and Growing. This half 
term we have been particularly looking at trees and being able to classify and identify 
different types of tree. 
 
With our current learning in mind, we have booked a trip to Haldon Forest for all children in 
Year 1 and Year 2. We will be leaving school at 9.30am on Friday 28th June and will take a 
coach to Haldon Forest to become Rangers for a Day. The children will have activities to 
complete and will be able to look closely at the different plants and wildlife in our local 
forest areas. Children will be back at school in plenty of time for pick up at 3.00pm as per 
usual. 
 
On the day, please ensure children are dressed appropriately for the weather – in non 
school uniform, comfortable shoes (i.e. trainers) will be necessary and hats and suncream 
if a hot day and potentially a light raincoat.  
 
Please ensure your child has a packed lunch (if not pre ordering a UIFSM or FSM lunch in 
the form below) and plenty to drink, along with a snack and a small ruck sac to carry their 
belonging in. 
 
To give permission for your child to attend and to order a lunch, please  complete the 
SOE3 form https://forms.office.com/e/yDfBvPM8Hw by Friday 21st June. 
 
The cost of the coach is kindly being funded by the PTFA, so we are able to offer this trip 
for free.  
 
Regards,  
 
Mrs Perry-Bates 

KS1 teacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/yDfBvPM8Hw

